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Dr. John V. N. Dorr 
99 Park Ave.
New York 16, N. Y.

Dear Doctor Dorr:

Please forgive me for not having thanked you for the 
inscribed copy of "Mother and Child", which was such a 
delight to receive.

Due to the virus running around New York at this time,
I have been laid up with it. I also have not been able 
to get to the Modern Museum because of it.

It will be a great joy to me to show this book to Ttty 
customers, as I feel that it is one of the most beautiful 
books published in this country.

Thanking you again, I am,

Sincerely,

THE SCRIBNER BOOK STORE

Mary C. Sullivan
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